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Portugal Will have flying cars by the end of the year
 
Last Monday was confirmed by a well-known brand, that at the end of this year (2022) would put on the market the first flying car in the world.
No deitails have yet been confirmed about the mechanics of the car, but we are hopeful that in the coming months we will learn all about this new project.
The press is not allowed to disclose the brand that will launch this novelty, but we can tell you that this brand is known for its sporty mode combined with comfort and rear traction.
The price of the new toys will be around 100,00 dollars in the early days, and may be lowers and accessible to all.
More news will be released soon, follow everything on our social networks.
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